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The Schools GA Agreement in Principle vote has now been completed.

In all 5,029 members voted. The vote was 70 per cent in favour, 28.5 against and 1.5 per cent abstained (rounded figures).

Executive is well aware of the changes in circumstances since the AiP was reached and is also aware of the pressures on 
government to potentially further increase public sector wages. The SSTUWA will continue to work with the Public Sector 
Alliance towards achieving that goal.

The SSTUWA has written to the Industrial Relations Minister seeking a written undertaking that any changes that may occur 
to wages policy will be passed on to teachers. The union has asked that this undertaking be provided to Executive in time 
for its meeting on Friday 24 June.

Authorised by Mary Franklyn, General Secretary, The State School Teachers' Union of W.A.
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